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Dear Colleague, 

 

Thank you very much for your interest in this post. Individual teachers make such a difference to individual pu-

pils and to whole classes, let alone the school as a whole. So of course, we want to ensure that we appoint a 

teacher who enjoys teaching, and who can help to bring out the best in our pupils. In addition, it is naturally very 

important for you, as an applicant to understand as much as possible about our school, its culture, ethos, and 

our general operational procedures, in order to ensure that you would like to work here and would enjoy being 

part of our school.  

 

CPD is the bedrock of our school for all teachers. Our continuing focus on teaching and learning keeps us fresh 

and excited. New staff testify to the excellence of the support they receive on joining the school and the contin-

ued support thereafter. SLT are a very visible presence in the school as staff will confirm, and are, themselves, 

very good teachers too.  

 

Please do visit our website www.bartleygreen.org.uk to have a look at the wide variety of activities and opportu-

nities available for our young people. The twitter feed, the blog and the videos show examples of some of these 

activities. 

 

You will be very warmly welcomed should you choose to visit us prior to your application. Please email Louise 

Nicholls (HR & Recruitment Administrator) at louise.nicholls@bartleygreen.org.uk or telephone on 0121 476 

9246 to arrange.  

 

If you have not heard from us within two weeks of the closing date then I am sorry to say that you 

have been unsuccessful in your application on this occasion.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

J Chan (Mrs) 

Headteacher 

http://www.bartleygreen.org.uk

